
 

                                                                       
 

 
                                          

 

 
 
 

 
Friday 13 March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know we are already taking a number of measures to keep the school clean to help prevent 
the spread of any virus. 
 
We are continuously following advice from Public Health England and are given updates daily on 
any changes that may be happening. The current advice is that any child or member of staff who is 
experiencing any symptoms such as a high temperature or persistent cough (however mild) should 
self-isolate for at least 7 days.   
 
We would encourage parents to ring 111 for advice and let the school know as soon as possible the 
outcome of the call.   
 
We would also appreciate it if you could advise the school at the earliest opportunity if you are 
aware of any contact with someone who has a suspected confirmed case of the COVID-19 virus. 
 
It is possible that in the near future a decision may be made to close the school.  To prepare for this 
we will be giving out a list of accessible online learning for the children to access at home on 
Monday 16th March 2020.  This will also be available on the school website. 
 
We will keep parents informed of any significant changes via letters home and the school website.  
We may also use our text messaging service.  If you have recently changed your mobile number, 
please inform the school office as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
M Lauder 
Head Teacher 
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